
Welcome Back from Mrs. Savino, Principal 

Dear Longhorn Community, 

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!  If you are new to Lennard, we are so 
excited to welcome you to our Longhorn family!  At Lennard High School, we 
are committed to establishing a school culture conducive to all students 
excelling in the classroom as well as in their extracurricular activities.  It is 
our goal for all students who enter Lennard High School to be College and 
Career Ready and prepared to graduate with their cohort.   

Communication both to and from school is critical to the success of our students.  
We will continue to use our Parent link phone system, Canvas, and our school’s 
website to share information with our students and their families.  I will also 
continue to utilize my Longhorn Weekly on Sunday evenings to inform all of 
our families of our important updates for the upcoming week.  The Parentlink 
automated phone messaging system will call the number you have listed with 
the school district as your home number.  I will be sending the first Parentlink 
on Sunday evening, August 8, at 6:30 pm.  You will also receive an email with 
the same message for you to reference.  If you do not receive this message, 
please contact Mrs. Tiffany Meredith, our data processor, via email at 
tiffany.meredith@hcps.net to make sure we have the correct number and email 
address on file.   

We are so excited to work together with all of our parents/guardians to ensure 
that each of our students thrive and succeed at Lennard High School.  We 
welcome all of you to get involved by joining our PTSA, School Advisory 
Committee, our many Booster Clubs, and by volunteering at our events.  There 
are so many ways to get involved; we hope you can find the time.  I encourage 
all of you to get involved in your child’s education so together we can celebrate 
his/her success!   

My administration team, faculty, and staff are excited to welcome all of you to 
another school year!  If you have any questions or need assistance at any time, 
please contact me or my staff at 813.641.5411.  We look forward to working with 
all of you as your children embark on another year in their educational 
journey.   

Kind Regards,  
Denise Savino 

Principal 


